
Welcome to our monthly construction update newsletter, which we use to keep you 
up to date with the latest news from Mindenhurst.
Skanska is committed to keeping the communities we operate within up to date with 
construction works and we continually seek to minimise the impact of our construction 
work on local residents. Our regular community newsletter seeks to give you 
construction news updates and a direct, on-site point of contact for any concerns 
or queries you may have. Find out more on our dedicated Facebook page:  
facebook.com/MindenhurstDeepcut

MINDENHURST
Construction Update October 2022

Construction Update  
The trench on Blackdown Road will 
be refilled  following the substation 
installation. This will return full 
access along the road.

Roadworks will commence in front 
of the Princess Royal Barracks main 
entrance gate to resurface the road 
and footpath. Access will be limited 
during this time to a one-way 
in/out system and residents 
will be informed if these works 
will affect them.

This month we will finish the 
demolition of buildings which need 
to be removed for the construction 
of the new Loop Road.

Demolition works will commence 
inside the camp, including at the 
assault course and fuel depot, 
to make way for the Southern 
SANGs Woodland. Demolition of 
the Officers Mess on Minorca Road 
will be completed in October. 

External works on St. Barbara’s 
Church began in September 
and will continue through October. 
These will include removing the old 
painted finish and replacing with 
a new coating to protect the 
Church. There will be more vehicles 
in the church car park for deliveries, 
but construction vehicles will park 
within the secure fence line already 
established in this area. 
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We are deeply saddened by the death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. Throughout her long and historic reign, the Queen 
has led with integrity, compassion and selflessness. She has been a role model for us all and we will be forever grateful 
to her enduring service to our nation. We share our deep condolences with King Charles III and all of the Royal Family. 

You may remember that, to celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee, people across the UK are being invited to plant trees 
in an initiative called ‘The Queen’s Green Canopy’.

To support our local environment and to honour the monarch’s 70-year reign we will be giving away trees during the year 
to local residents, schools and community groups. We look forward to sharing with you over the coming months how we have 
worked alongside the local community to support ‘The Queen’s Green Canopy’ initiative. 



Site contact details     
hello@mindenhurst.co.uk

Senior Project Manager: Ed Martin 07823 354 295 

Community Drop-in & 
Photography Competition Winner
A huge thank you to everyone who took part in our 
Photography Competition this month.

We’re pleased to announce that Jurgita Valaitytė-Gulbiniene 
won the £40 National Trust Voucher with a striking 
photograph of a deer (pictured to the right). Visit our 
website to see all of the excellent submissions we received. 

We would like to say another massive thank you to Mayor 
Whitcroft for judging the submissions and congratulations 
to Jurgita for the well-deserved win.

Sign-up to e-newsletter    
In addition to this new regular construction 
newsletter, we also distribute an e-newsletter  
to subscribers that provides updates on any  
changes to the construction programme,  
including unexpected road closures. 

Signing up to this e-newsletter means you will  
receive the latest news quicker, and a digital  
copy of our regular construction newsletters. 

Please visit our website 
mindenhurst.co.uk/get-in-touch 
to subscribe today! 

Please visit our dedicated project  
website for regular construction  
updates, upcoming events and other  
on-site news: mindenhurst.co.uk

Consultation to relocate Lakeside 
Nursery and Primary Academy 
to Mindenhurst 
Surrey County Council, in conjunction with the Trust 
Board of The Kite Academy Trust, is proposing to 
relocate Lakeside Nursery & Primary Academy to the 
new school at Mindenhurst.

They are currently undertaking a six-week public 
consultation which ends on Tuesday 25th October 2022. 
If you would like to find out more about their proposal 
and take part in this consultation please visit: 
thekiteacademytrust.org

Considerate Constructors       
The Mindenhurst project team is 
delighted to share that we received 
a score of 45/45 in our latest 
Considerate Constructors Scheme 
site visit. The Scheme measures 
three areas;

Respect for the Community, Care for the Environment and 
Value their Workforce, encouraging best practise beyond 
statutory requirements. 

Achieving the maximum score of 15 in each category 
means that our work has been exceptional across these 
areas. Our dedicated team has been working hard to make 
Mindenhurst stand out in the industry and is delighted 
to get recognition from Considerate Constructors.

Community Library       
We are setting up a community library in the entrance 
to our project office on Newfoundland Road. Please 
help us to grow the community library by adding to our 
collection, spreading the word or coming along to find 
your next page turner.


